
Dear Mr. Herman Smith,  
 
Thank you inviting National Statistical Service of the Republic of Armenia (NSS RA) to 
comment on the draft version of Volume 2 of 2008 SNA. Having a look through the draft 
NSS RA has no substantive comments in this direction. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Artashes Shaboyan 
Member of State Council on Statistics 
 
National Statistical Service 
Republic of Armenia 
 


